



	
	John H. Lounsbury School of Education


Memo

To:
GC&SU University Senate
From:
Carol Bader and Linda Irwin-DeVitis, School of Education
CC:
Anne Gormly, Vice President for Academic Affairs & Dean of Faculties

   Educator Preparation Council, Carmen Jenkins
Date:
  September 30, 2004
Re:
Curriculum 
New Program ____
  Deactivated Program ____  

Program Name Change _x___  New General Education Course ____
Other change affecting GC&SU __________________________________________

Summary of the Change and Rationale:

The change in name for the M.Ed program currently listed as Master of Education with Major in Distance and Alternative Education to Master of Education in Instructional Technology is being proposed to more accurately reflect the degree.  This change does not represent a new program.  
This program change was approved by the department, the SOE Curriculum Committee and the School of Education in February 2003.  It was also approved by the Educator Preparation Council. The problem is that the change in name was never made officially.
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